

Government of Gouvernement des Northwest Territories Territoires du Nord-Ouest

Mr. Mark Cliffe-Phillips
Executive Director
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
200 Scotia Centre
5102 -50th Ave
PO BOX 938
YELLOWKNIFE NT X1A 2N7

JUL 23 2018

Dear Mr. Cliffe-Phillips:

Consult to Modify Process Initiation

Please consider this the written submission from the Government of Northwest Territories Department of Infrastructure, related to the Environmental Assessment (EA-1617-01) within the consult to modify process initiated on June 27, 2018.

We continue to appreciate the opportunity to participate in this process and to express our views on the modifications that were proposed by the GNWT Minister of Lands and the Tł₁cho Government.

Sincerely,

Michael Conway

Regional Superintendent

North Slave Region

Department of Infrastructure